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April 30, 2016
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

By Sarah Spradlin and Jordan Dewitt, students of the University of Georgia Department of Agricultural Leadership, Education and Communication

2016-2017 STATE FFA OFFICER TEAM ANNOUNCED 
AT THE 87th GEORGIA FFA STATE CONVENTION
MACON, Ga – The 2016-2017 State FFA Officer Team was elected at the 88th Georgia State FFA Convention held at the Macon Centreplex on April 28-30, 2016. These officers will serve throughout the next year as advocates of agricultural education and the Georgia FFA Association. Willie Sizemore of Lee County was elected as the 2016 – 2017 President, and Lizzi Neal of Perry was named Secretary. The North Region Vice Presidents are Kylie Bruce of Franklin County and Sadie Lackey of Gilmer County. The Central Region Vice Presidents are Madison Parker of Johnson County and Nicole Bridges of Thomson. Lastly, the South Region Vice Presidents are Morgan Hart of Colquitt County and Courtney Barber of Ware County. 
To become a state officer, members must hold their State FFA Degree and be an active member of the FFA. They must demonstrate leadership ability, knowledge of agriculture and the FFA, and have a passion for the development of FFA members. Candidates must go through a nomination committee, which chooses twelve candidates to be voted on at the Georgia State Convention. Once the candidate slate is announced, delegates from 309 FFA chapters vote to elect the eight-person officer team. 

The new state officer team will participate in a variety of leadership conferences and will work with businesses and industries throughout the state, as well as legislators, school administrators, and other decision makers. Additionally, serving members of the Georgia FFA Association will be one of the most important responsibilities of the new team. The officers will be responsible for creating and facilitating leadership conferences for middle school and high school students, such as the Discovery Conference, the Greenhand Jamboree, and Chapter Officer Leadership Training. The officers will also visit FFA chapters all over the state, as well as attend and speak at chapter banquets.   

The National FFA Organization, formerly known as the Future Farmers of America, changed its name in 1988 to reflect the growth and diversity of agriculture. There are more than 620,000 FFA members nationwide. The Georgia Association has more than 40,000 members, making it the 3rd largest Association in the nation. The FFA makes a positive difference in the lives of students by developing their potential for premier leadership, personal growth, and career success, through agricultural education. 
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